
 

Write a recount of 

your Easter 

holidays. Choose 

one specific 

memory. Make 

sure it 

is descriptive. 

 

Try a Literacy Box 

Comprehension task: 
https://www.prim-

ed.co.uk/contentfiles/The_Compre

hension_Box_-_Sample_Cards_-

_Ages_6-12.pdf 

 

Choose your own 
level like you would in 
class – or try them all! 
 

Practise your spelling 
words any way you 
choose e.g. rainbow 

writing, silly 
sentences, cut out 

letters from 
newspapers. You will 
find your words on 
learning journals. 

 

Pick 2 characters from 
a book you have read 

recently (they could be 
from the Toffee 

Monster). Compare 
and contrast the 2 

characters by writing 
down how they are 
similar or different. 

Prepare a talk on ‘My 
Favourite Place to Visit’ 
– this could be a local 
cafe, a park, a country 

you’ve been to, or 
Granny’s house! Present 

your talk to a family 
member. See document 

‘Solo Talk Success 
Criteria’ for tips. 

Watch this video clip 

and try the two 

activities on inverted 

commas: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics

/zvwwxnb/articles/ztcp97h 

 

Put together a 

timetable for your 

home learning. 

Remember to build 

in hobbies, exercise, 

relaxation and 

family time. 

 

 

You have been set 

a challenge on 

Sumdog. Log in 

and give it a go! 
 

Check your online 

learning journal for 

numeracy 

worksheets for this 

week. 

 

Ask someone for a 
receipt from their 

shopping. Choose 4 
items and add up the 
prices. Repeat with a 

different 4 items. 

 

Choose a different 
Daily 10 challenge: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk
/maths-games/daily10 

Write your answers 

in your jotter and 

self-assess at the 

end! 

 

Play ‘Hit the Button’: 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ma

ths-games/hit-the-button 

Choose your own 

subject and level 

depending on which 

skills you want to 

improve! 

This term we will be 
learning about Polar 
Regions! Watch this 
video on the Arctic: 

https://wickedweatherw

atch.org.uk/the-arctic/ 

Tell someone at home 
something you learned 

from the video. 

Log in to Linguascope 
username: hpps 

password: bonjour1 
- Click on Beginner. 
- Click on Spanish. 

- Click on ‘El Ocio’ to 
learn about sports, 

hobbies and leisure. 

 

Check out what the 
penguins are doing at 

Edinburgh Zoo: 
https://www.edinburghzoo.org.uk/we

bcams/penguin-cam/#penguincam 

How does it make you 
feel seeing these 

animals? For an extra 
challenge research the 
environments where 
penguins are found. 

 

Read and discuss 
scenarios on ‘Right 

thing to do’ 
(attached on school 
website). Can you 
come up with your 
own scenario and 

choices? 
Try to learn a new 

‘life skill’ this week. 
Could you learn how 

to use the hoover, 
help to cook a meal, 
wash the dishes or 

change the bedding? 
Always ask an adult 

first! 

Check out Cosmic 
Kids Yoga on YouTube 

for physical and 
mental wellbeing: 

https://www.youtube.co

m/user/CosmicKidsYoga 
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Have you completed 

some fantastic work this 

week? Remember you can 

share it on Learning 

Journals. 

Remember to check the 

School website for a list 

of helpful websites which 

may help support learning 

at home. 
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